
 

Stokke recalls Stokke Steps Bouncer 
 

Stokke has announced a voluntary recall of certain Stokke Steps Bouncers 
manufactured between February 2014 and 21 December 2018. 
  
Consumers who own the Stokke Steps Bouncer, used as an accessory together with 
the Stokke Steps Chair, may find that the it does not attach properly to the chair at 
times, even though the locking indicator turns green. This can pose a fall hazard for 
the child when it becomes detached. 

   
Consumers are to stop using the combination of the Stokke Steps Chair with the 
affected Stokke Steps Bouncer and contact Stokke for a free replacement. 
  
To check if your product is affected and for more information on how you can get it 
replaced, visit reclamations.stokke.com/stepsbouncer. 
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